
 

Thriving Families & Neglect Assessment 

Tool Workshop 

 

Workshop Overview 
 
The workshop will introduce you to the new Thriving Families Tool which has 
been developed with a number of agencies and practitioners.  This new tool is 
part of the new Neglect Strategy, which is a huge priority for the City. 
 
We will also give you a brief overview of the Family Partnership Model, which 
has been adopted as the approach Early Help Service have adopted.  This 
approach is soon to be adopted by Children’s Social Care. 
 
On completion of this workshop the expectation is that you will use the new 
tool when supporting your families  
 
Please book on ONE of the sessions below: 
 

Date Time 

Thursday 1st October 2020 2pm – 3.30pm 

Thursday 8th October 2020 10am – 11.30am 

Monday 12th October 2020 1pm – 2.30pm 

Tuesday 13th October 2020 2.30pm – 4pm  

 
How to apply for a place: please email Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk as soon 
as possible and include the following information: 

• Name of applicant 

• Job title 

• Agency 

• Team based with 

• Full address where based with contact telephone number 

• Email address 

• Name of manager 
 
Places are not guaranteed, this will depend on the number of applications 
received and to ensure multi-agency representation. 
 
 
 

mailto:Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk


The training will be delivered via Microsoft Teams and you will receive an 
email with a link to the online session. 
 
If you are unable to attend the workshop for any reason, we ask that you 

notify us as soon as possible and ideally at least 5 working days before the 

session.  Your agency may be charged a £20 administration fee if you book 

onto the workshop and fail to attend. 


